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It's that time of the year again! We will be starting practices for our

school choir. Practices will be every Wednesday and Friday morning '§

at 8:00 AM in the gym starting Wednesday, September 7. We would S
love fo have any students in 2™ - 6™ grade come and join us! 4

Dear Parents and Guardians,

2 S
ng eX
This year our choir performance will be on Wednesday, December 7 af 6:00 pm.
We will be sending home further information the closer it gets to our

performance, so we are asking for a few pieces of information so we are able fo
contact you. If your child is interested in joining us, please fill out the form below,

cut, and send it with your child to choir practice.

Thank you,
Mrs. Snow, Mrs. Steenblik, & Miss Olsen

Please fill out, cut, and return! Thank you!

Student Name:

Grade: Teacher:

Parent/Guardian Name:

Parent/Guardian Email:

Parent/Guardian Phone Number:




